
The Annual Parish Meeting for Kexby was held at 7:30 on 24 May 2017 in the Upton cum 
Kexby Village Hall 
 
Those present  
 
14 members of the public 
6 councillors 
 
Ron Gore opened the meeting and welcomed everyone 
 
The minutes of the meeting held on 18 May 2016 was agreed and signed as a true record 
 
RG gave the chairman report a copy of which is attached.   
 
Questions and queries coming from that report are 
 
That the telephone box has still not been repaired.  This issue had also been raised at the 
2016 meeting.  RG stated that he had been trying to get quotes to do the work that was 
need but had only got one to date which was £3,000.  There was also a suggesting that the 
box be sold. 
 
The hedge behind the telephone box needed cutting back but this was an issue which the 
council had no jurisdiction 
 
It was stated that the 106 bus which comes through the village was to stop as the funding 
had been withdrawn by the WLDC. This would mean that the bus shelter would become 
redundant.  It was pointed out that this was not the case as the school bus would still be 
using the stop during school term  
 
Parking on Glentworth Road was still a problem as the cars were effectively blocking the 
pavement.  The advice was to ring the Police 101 and request that a PCSO call and speak to 
the offenders 
 
The Annual meeting was then closed and refreshment served 
 
In the second part of the meeting the clerk outlined the work that she did as a clerk to the 
council for anyone that maybe interested in taking the position which was becoming vacant 
 
RG then raised the issue of the proposed building on Westgate.  There was a lively debate 
centring around whether there was a need for this.  The proposed selling price would be 
£250,000 to £280,000 well above the amount affordable to the young in the village.   The 
councillors asked that villagers think about what they would like in the village and email RG 
with their ideas.   
 
The meeting closed at 9pm 


